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1. The Navy has extended the high-year tenure waiver for enlisted sailors with critical skills by two years, allowing them to delay their separation for up to 24 months.
2. The Navy is also encouraging sailors to reenlist up to a year before their contracts end and has increased reenlistment bonuses for certain skill sets.
3. The Navy is trying to maintain its force size and fleet readiness by retaining experienced sailors in light of the COVID-19 pandemic and rising unemployment rates.
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May be slightly imbalanced: The article presents the information in a generally reliable way, but there are minor points of consideration that could be explored further or claims that are not fully backed by appropriate evidence. Some perspectives may also be omitted, and you are encouraged to use the research topics section to explore the topic further.
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The article appears to be reliable and trustworthy overall, as it provides detailed information about the Navy's efforts to retain experienced sailors in light of the COVID-19 pandemic and rising unemployment rates. It cites official sources such as Vice Adm. John Nowell, chief of naval personnel, as well as the U.S. Department of Labor’s Bureau of Labor Statistics, which adds credibility to the article's claims. Additionally, it provides statistics on how many sailors have been approved for waivers and how many are coming into their high-year tenure window, which further supports its claims.
However, there are some potential biases in the article that should be noted. For example, it does not explore any counterarguments or present both sides equally; instead, it focuses solely on the benefits of extending high-year tenure waivers and increasing reenlistment bonuses for certain skill sets without considering any potential drawbacks or risks associated with these policies. Additionally, while it mentions that experts are predicting a double-digit unemployment rate between 10 percent and 15 percent due to COVID-19 shutdowns, it does not provide any evidence or sources for this claim or explore other possible scenarios that could affect unemployment rates in the future. 
In conclusion, while this article appears to be reliable overall due to its use of official sources and statistics, there are some potential biases that should be taken into consideration when evaluating its trustworthiness and reliability.
[bookmark: _Toc5]Topics for further research:
· Potential drawbacks of extending high-year tenure waivers 
· Risks associated with increasing reenlistment bonuses 
· Impact of COVID-19 on unemployment rates 
· Alternative scenarios for future unemployment rates 
· Pros and cons of Navy retention policies 
· Expert opinions on Navy retention policies
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